DIGOS WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE OF AWARD
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Type: [Z1 Public Bidding (PB)

27 December 2023
[0 Aiternative Mode (AM)

ATTY. JOSEPH B. GO, JR . NOA Ref. No.: 2023-12-001
. . GO, JR. : _ .
Sole Proprietor/Security Director i PhIGEPSRef.No. 10251889
Mega Moon Security and Investigation Services Veerrsasiinnanas, SaRqEisdnsannn hUGA LR 2
Puretan Building, Sinsuat Avenue,
Cotabato City

Sir:

We are pleased to inform you that your bid proposal for the procurement of Security Services for CY 2024
after having been post-qualified and declared to be the Lowest Calculated Responsive Bid for the above-
mentioned procurement project in the amount of Two Million Five Hundred Sixty Thousand Three Hundred
Thirty Two Pesos and 60/100 (Php2,560,332.60) have been recommended for acceptance by the Bids and
Awards Committee (BAC) of Digos Water District.

This is to inform you further that the same has been approved by the management thru the undersigned.

To guarantee faithful performance of your obligations under the contract in accordance with the Bidding
Documents, you are hereby required to provide or submit within ten (10) calendar days the performance
security in the form and the amount stipulated hereunder:

Form of Performance Security Amount

a. Cash or cashier's/manager’s check issued by a Universal or Commercial Bank in

Php 128,016.63
the amount of five percent (5%) of the total contract price. P

b. Bank draft/guarantee or irrevocable letter of credit issued by a Universal or

Php 128,016.63
Commercial Bank in the amount of five percent (5%) of the total contract price. -

c. Surety Bond callable upon demand issued by GSIS or by a Surety or Insurance
Company accompanied by a certification from the Insurance Commission that it
is authorized to issue such security in the amount of Thirty Percent (30%) of the
total contract price.

Php 768,099.78

It will be appreciated if you manifest your acceptance of this award. We are very much pleased and grateful

for your splendid cooperation.

WARNING:

There are unscrupulous individuals/entities pretending to be an
officer/employee of DWD using its name for personal/financial gain. The
DWD condemns this misinterpretation and categorically denies any
participation in this unlawful act.

Kindly report the individuals/entities representing, soliciting, and requesting
money for any procurement related activities to the Office of the General

General Manager Manager at (082) 533-2872 or e-mail at digoswaterdistrict @gmail.com
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